Larbert High School

Carrongrange Avenue Stenhousemuir Larbert FK5 3BL

T: (01324) 554233 / F: (01324) 503551 E: larberthighschool@falkirk.gov.uk

W: www.larberthigh.com

Rector: Jon Reid

31 October 2018

Dear Parent/Carer

Digital Technology

Larbert High is committed to using digital technology to further enhance the learning experience and achievements of all pupils. Over the last four years' digital technology has played a pivotal part in the development of our whole school Learning and Teaching policy.

In November we will be launching our 1:1 device pilot with S3 students. As part of this, all S3 pupils will be provided with an iPad to support their learning both in and out of school with the aim of enhancing feedback. This focus is based around research carried out by the Education Endowment Fund which has proven that this has the most significant impact on attainment.

Pupils have been made aware of this within school and very excited at this prospect. Over the next three weeks' pupils will meet their iPads on a number of occasions through MESP lessons. This is to ensure that on the launch evening that all parents and pupils must attend, you can take part in the 'meet your device' session and complete all required contracts.

The launch events will take place on **Monday 26** and **Tuesday 27 November** from **6pm** to **7pm** in Larbert High. All pupils and parents **must** attend **one** of the evenings to be issued with their device.

Please sign up below on the link or scan the QR Code opposite to register for your preferred evening.

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/11Device

I have provided you with a digital copy of all the relevant paperwork and documentation regarding the pilot and devices, this includes:

- 1:1 Device Info Booklet
- 1:1 Device Contract
- Internet Safety (Pupils & Parents)
- Falkirk Council ICT Acceptable Use Policy

Your child will also be issued with this letter and booklet in school.







Director: Robert Naylor

As part of the implementation process pupils and parents will be able to attend additional support sessions after the school day which we will publicise at the launch event.

If you are unable to make any of the evening sessions, then please contact me directly at school.

Yours sincerely

A. AUd.

Mr A Auld Depute Rector



